
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 173 (24-25) 

 

13th January, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Seasonal Influenza Vaccination 

    To increase Seasonal Influenza Vaccination (SIV) uptake in school children, the Department of Health 

is launching the Seasonal Influenza Vaccination School Outreach (Free of Charge) Programme in the School 

Year 2024/25. The school have joined the Programme. The Department of Health will arrange vaccination 

team to provide free seasonal influenza at our school on 20 February 2025. 

 

 Quadrivalent Inactivated Seasonal Influenza Vaccine will be provided by injection to the consented 

students. 

 

 If you want your child to receive the vaccination, please return the consent form distributed to your 

child to the class teacher on or before 16 January 2024. Late submission will not be accepted.  
    

Should you have any enquiries, do not hesitate to contact Mr. Lawrence HO or Ms. Lok Ting CHUI at 

2546 0117. 

 

                                                                  

                                                                  Yours faithfully, 

Ms. Lok Ting CHUI 

                                                                  (for Principal) 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Seasonal Influenza Vaccination 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have read and noted the content of the circular No. 173 (24-25). 

  

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date      : ______________________ 

Circular No. 173 (24-25) 


